PIU Research and development Ltd.
No. 368
Date: 7 February, 2014
Belgrade


Dear Sir,

In regards to the request for clarification which you sent us on 4 February 2014 (registered with the Client under no. 272), regarding the public procurement entitled ''Preparing the Main project of multi-family residential object and performing construction works of constructing the object according to the prepared documentation, within the framework of the sub-project: Housing construction for young researchers of the University of Kragujevac'', no. IOP/3-2013, we give you the following answers:

Answer to the question no. 1:
It shall be given subsequently, and shall represent an integral part of this answer.

Answer to the question no. 2:
After consideration of the statements from your letter, taking into account all relevant details in the procedure of the public procurement process in matter. The Committee for public procurements has found that, at this point of time, there are no justified reasons for extension of the deadline for submission of documents. The deadline for preparing the preliminary design is in compliance with the requirements.


Regards,

President of the Committee
Stanja Kukaca 
(signed)

